
PURPOSE AND SCOPE 
 

 
The Attorney Licensing Review Task Force is established to conduct a review of the 

current attorney licensure rules in Alabama and provide recommendations for potential rule 
changes that align with the state bar’s commitment to protecting the public, maintaining 
professional standards, and ensuring a competent legal profession. 

 
The task force will evaluate current licensing rules, particularly the reciprocity 

requirements of ARGA Rule III(A)(1)(i), and provide the state bar with a report outlining findings, 
conclusions, and recommendations for potential rule changes.  The task force will confirm that 
any proposed modifications uphold the integrity, competence, and ethical responsibilities of the 
legal profession.  The task force will operate for three months beginning March 1, 2025, 
culminating in a final report and recommendations to the Board of Bar Examiners, on or before 
June 1, 2025.   

 
The Alabama State Bar, through its designated staff liaison, will assist the task force in 

carrying out its purpose.  The task force shall meet at the call of the chairperson, in person or by 
conference call as the chairperson shall determine.  
 

Done this 28th day of February, 2025.   
 
 
 

Taylor T. Perry, Jr., President 
Alabama State Bar 

   


